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GOALS
Evangelism & Discipleship
(Matthew 28:19-20)

Training Leaders (2 Timothy 2:2)

Planting Churches (Acts 16 5)
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reaching argentina

Dear Pastor & Praying Friends,

We are so grateful for your faithful prayers and support to the work
down in Cordoba Argentina. We could not be serving down here
without your prayers and support.

Lord willing, we are planning a furlough at the end of this year and
most of 2022. David has started to contact our supporting churches by
email and/or phone about giving an update in 2022. We have been
able to schedule some meetings. If you would like for us to come and
give a report/update, feel free to reach out to us. My number 1s (786)

453-5295.

There were always rumors of closing businesses and churches down,
and it has happened. At the end of May through June, they banned all
social and religious gatherings due to Covid-19 cases on the rise. We
have resorted back to doing all of our services through online
video platforms. Praise the Lord we are able to connect with the
people and have services that way. We pray and long to gather
once again in person soon.

We are so grateful for the arrival of Exequiel, a young Bible
College graduate, who has come to help us in the work at New
Hope Baptist Church in Cordoba, Argentina. Exequiel 1s from
my dad’s church eight hours North from the city of Tucuman. He
will be taking over the work while we are gone on furlough. He
has a humble heart ready to learn, serve and is willing to give

himself to the work of the Lord. Please pray for his transition and
adaptation to a new place and a new ministry.

We had our first snow in June since being on the field. There was about two s
inches of snow that came down in our city. It had not snowed like this for 5
14 years in Cordoba. After a very rough year it was a highlight for the

people here to see snow. We too greatly enjoyed this blessing from Heaven.

We beg your prayers for our discipleships/Bible Studies with Fabrizio,
Gonzalo, Oscar, Mariana, Susana and Debora. We hope to start new ones
with Diego, Sabrina, Belkys and Ayelen. Please pray that the members will
faithfully attend the online services and not get discouraged. Thank
you so much for all that you do for missions and the cause of Christ
down here in Argentina! God bless you!

Y our missionaries to Argentina,

David & Hannah Owens
owens2argentina(@gmail.com
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